
Hello FBLA Alumni!

I am Bailee Olsen, a current sophomore at
Centennial High School. This year I will serving as
your Vice President of Community Service and
Alumni Relations. I am so honored to be welcoming
you all to another year of FBLA. I couldn't be more
excited to collaborate with all the amazing
returning and new FBLA Alumni members. 
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CONNECTING FBLA ALUMNI TO FBLA CURRENT EVENTS

New year, new opportunities! That;s what I
think of going into this next year. I plan to
help each and every one of you to have the
best experience as an Alumni  member.
Whether you're interested in being a BOSS
member or want to help in other ways such
as being a workshop presenter, 
competitive event sponsor, scholarship
 donor, or a judge I am here to help!  We are
always looking for our Alumni to help make
this organization the best it can possibly be. 
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Noah Killeen

Meet The State Officers

Julia Bell

Executive Vice President! 

VP of Media Relations
Isabella Slowik

Jack Webb
VP of Leadership

Development

State President 
Alexandria Lopez

VP of Communications &
Public Relations

VP of Chapter
Development & State and

National Programs

Luis Encinas Robert Castro
VP of Finance &

Sponsorship
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This year's plan!
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This year we have a goal to re-connect with our
FBLA Alumni and recruit new alumni.  We plan to

hold monthly update meetings and are
planning a get together for those who

We will be hosting an Alumni Reunion! This event
will take place in December of 2022. Specific dates

will come out closer to event

Alumni interview series!
This year I am hosting

an Alumni interview
series for FBLA Arizona's
social media! If you're
interested in being on
our series, we'd love to

have you!
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Hello FBLA Alumni, 

Welcome to our FBLA Alumni group! To those who are returning it is
great to reach out to you again and to those who are just joining
welcome! 

We have a new state officer who is going to head up our Alumni group
this year, Bailee Olsen, and we are excited to communicate with you all. 

We are hoping to meet very soon on a zoom meeting to see what you
are up too and enjoy all your successes since you last left FBLA. We offer
many opportunities for our Alumni and hope that something will interest
you and we will be able to use your expertise to further grow and benefit
this great organization. 

So much as happened and we are very excited to share it all with you. 

I wish you the best in all you are doing and again look forward to re-
connecting with you very soon. Thank you for all you do and best wishes
in your continued life successes.

Missey Boucher-Goodman

FBLA Arizona State Adviser

State Adviser Message
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